
PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE 

St. Louis County Board of Commissioners 

 

Notice is hereby given that the St. Louis County Board of Commissioners will conduct 

public meetings at 7:00 p.m. on Monday, November 22, 2021, in the St. Louis County 

Courthouse, 300 S. 5th Ave., Virginia, MN, and at 7:00 p.m. on Monday, November 29, 

2021, in the St. Louis County Government Services Center, 320 W. 2nd St., Duluth, MN, 

to gather public comment on the proposed property tax levy and operating budget for 

year 2022. 

 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS  

ST. LOUIS COUNTY MINNESOTA 

 

NANCY J. NILSEN, COUNTY AUDITOR-TREASURER 

By: Phil Chapman, Clerk of County Board 

 

 


